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From: Ray Randon <rrandon@shaw.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 12:26 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Mr. Stawick,

| understand the your want to drop the amount of leverage from 100 to 10. But come on now. You cannot regulate everyone
and impose laws upon them just to save a few people that don’t understand leverage. Just like any other business, we must all
learn the baby steps in order to gain confidence to do our job properly. Itis not up to the government to impose such
ridiculous guide lines. Let us make our own mistakes and learn from them. We as a general population do not need to be
treated like children. Please let us all be grown ups and make the decision for ourselves.

| ask that you leave the leverage amount where it is.

Best Regards,

Ray Randon



